
 

 

Dear parents         21st June 2017 

I would like to officially invite you to join us at our third annual charity Dads v Teachers football 
match, taking place this Friday, 23rd June at the University of Wolverhampton (Walsall 
Campus, Gorway Rd, Walsall WS1 3BD). Entrance is free. 

This year we will be supporting a charity close to our hearts, the Cherry Foundation.  
Spectators are welcome to come and cheer along the teams.  The game kicks off at 7.30pm 
on the AstroTurf pitch on the campus. There will also be a pupil match at half time, so pupils 
are welcome to participate and are asked to wear trainers and sports kit. 

Refreshments will be available on the evening, and we will also be holding a raffle. 

Sponsorship forms have been sent home with pupils this week.  We would be grateful if you 
could show your support and sponsor a player. Every donation of £5 or above will be entered 
into a prize draw to win a pair of tickets to a FA Premiership football match for season 2017/18.   

I look forward to seeing you on Friday. Please contact me via sarah.archer@hydesville.com if 
you require any further information. 

Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

Kind regards 

Sarah Archer  

Marketing Manager 
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